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Baptist Medical Group

Baptist Medical Group announces the opening of a new primary care practice at 4457 Bayou Blvd. The facility will be the home of the newly established

Baptist Medical Group Cordova practice.

Along with the opening of the new office, Baptist Medical Group welcomes two new family medicine physicians, Layla Lundquist-Smith and Jose

Murillo, who will offer traditional primary care appointments as well as welcome walk-ins for treatment of minor illness or injury.

Lundquist-Smith joins Baptist Medical Group from Tallahassee, where she most recently completed her chief residency at Tallahassee Memorial

Healthcare and earned her medical degree from Florida State University College of Medicine. She was born in Pensacola and is eager to reestablish

here with her husband and two children.

Murillo joins Baptist Medical Group from Oklahoma City, Okla., after completing his family medicine residency at the University of Oklahoma, and working

at an urgent care center. Prior to that, he earned his medical degree at Ross University School of Medicine in Dominica. Murillo is a native of the Gulf

Coast and is looking forward to returning to the region with his wife and two children to begin serving the Pensacola community.
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